
 
 

Pardon our dust! 

 
The Windstone Colony “North Park” (behind 

the pool) will be closed starting on 8/19/2024.  

 

The park will be closing to allow work to begin on 

the all-new park and Administration Building! Sorry 

for any inconvenience but we know it will be worth 

the wait! Look forward to the grand opening in 

2025! 

 

windstonecolony.org/projects 

https://windstonecolony.org/projects


 
 

 

 


